
2018 Rice Buying 
 

 

 

 

The Bois Forte DNR will purchase up to 

15,000 pounds of rice at $3.00/pound. 

 

Rice will be purchased at the Water Quality garage on 

Friday September 7th – Saturday September 8th 

from 3 pm – 5 pm. 

 

* Times subject to change concluding harvest on 9/8/2018. 

If you have any questions regarding this please feel free to contact 

the Bois Forte DNR at 218-757-3261 ext. 305 


